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Coronavirus and Waitemata Hydraulics & Engineering     
Supplies Ltd operations at Level 3 12th August 

 
• Are we still open for business? Yes we are, both branches at 27  

Waipareira  Avenue Henderson and at 77 Wiri Station Road      
Manukau, the hours open are 8:00 am to 4:30 pm 

• We will not be opening on Saturday mornings at either branch until     
further notice 

• Both shops are closed, no customers will be admitted to the     
premises but will be served from the roller doors at each branch 

• All staff have been issued with hand towels and disposable gloves for 
their individual use only 

• All surfaces, keyboards, hard surfaces, door handles etc are wiped down 
with anti-bacterial compounds on an hourly basis 

• We are still accepting cash payments, however Eftpos and credit card 
payments are preferred, we have PayWave contactless payments at both 
branches 

 

You can order over the website www.waihyd.co.nz (just bear in mind that  

only a small percentage of our stock is online at the moment, although we 

are adding items on a daily basis). You can also order by email -  

Henderson’s email is: sales@waihyd.co.nz and  

Manukau’s email is: salesman@waihyd.co.nz 

You can also reach us by phone; Henderson’s phone is 09 8392040 and      

Manukau’s phone number is 09 2623914 

 

Thank you for your understanding in these difficult times, please look after 

yourselves, your families and workmates, remember we will get through 

these difficult times! 

Kia Kaha 

Ralph, Greg, Dayna and all staff of Waitemata Hydraulics & Engineering    

Supplies Ltd 

©Waitemata Hydraulics & Engineering Supplies Ltd 2020 

https://covid19.govt.nz/
https://covid19.govt.nz/

